Round Rock
 Preservation Newsletter (July 1, 2017)

Annual General Membership Meeting,
Wednesday, August 9, 2017 (6:30 – 7:30 p.m.)
Behrens Ranch Amenity Center (2503 Arbor Drive, Round Rock TX)

Round Rock Preservation has operated as a nonprofit organization for 1 year now.  As of July 1, 2017, our 501c3 nonprofit organization has 20 memberships and has paid all our expenses.  We have $3,030 available to fund the 2016/2017 Round Rock Stagecoach Inn Relocation Project. We are now in the process of sending out membership renewal notices.  We encourage everyone to renew their membership prior to the August 9th meeting, so everyone will be eligible to vote during the meeting.  

The Round Rock Preservation Board of Directors currently has four members, who are serving either a 2 or 3-year term.  The By-Laws allow Round Rock Preservation to increase the number of directors from 4 to 7 members; therefore, Round Rock Preservation will take action to fill the three vacant positions at the General Membership Meeting on August 9th.   If you are interested in volunteering to serve as a member of the board of directors, submit your name by e-mail to roundrockpreservation50@yahoo.com by July 9th and plan to attend the meeting on August 9th.  

Round Rock Preservation wants to participate in the Round Rock Chalk Walk on October 6-7. Members can participate by volunteering to serve a 2-hour shift at the Chalk Walk at our art space.  We will draw most of the art work on October 6 and finish up on October 7th.  We need volunteers to hand out coloring pages to the attendees, who walk by, & to talk to attendees about our RR Stagecoach Inn Relocation Project.  If you can volunteer for the Chalk Walk send us an e-mail at roundrockpreservation50@yahoo.com letting us know the date and times you are available to help.

To date, the City of Round Rock has not voted to relocate the RR Stagecoach Inn.  I think that decision will have to be made prior to the end of 2017.   In the meantime, we need everyone’s help to generate public awareness.  Talk to your friends and business partners about the project and the need for Round Rock Preservation to grow its membership numbers and the need for donations and sponsorships.  The City (if the city votes to approve the project) will need the public to help fund the restoration of the RR Stagecoach Inn back to its original form.  RR Preservation need a sizeable amount in donations prior to the vote later this year to show the city, that our community has a true interest in saving the Inn through relocation.  Help us get the word out about our organization and our project.  All our info is on-line at www.rrpreservation.org.  If you have ideas for growing our organization or our project, let us hear from you.
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